
Ron Hilton  
I moved to Colorado 50 years ago as a freshman at the University of Denver and graduated with a 
business degree. We moved to Parker and the Cottonwood District about 2 1/2 years ago. Concerned 
about the growth and water sustainability, I attended a board meeting, where I asked “why don’t we 
just hook up a pipeline to Denver Water?” And that’s where my interest in Cottonwood Water and my 
water education began. 
 
I was appointed to the board in March of this year, to fill a vacancy and was elected in May.  
 
I enjoy traveling, hiking, downhill skiing and bicycling. I do have something in common with Dennis 
Rodman. We have both traveled to North Korea. 
 
 


